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From:   McClain, Gerald <gerald.mcclain@okstate.edu>
Sent:   Monday, March 26, 2012 11:50 AM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590-AA53

FHFA General Counsel Alfred M. Pollard
PACE will help establish geothermal heat pump systems in low income homes and for average 
Americans to install and afford geothermal heat pump systems to save 50% of energy cost.
The state and local governments should have the rights to  establish PACE for Geothermal heat pump 
systems.
PACE is a win win system for FHFA and the general public.
One rule should be established that says ground source heat pumps should be established first before 
solar or wind turbines are installed with PACE as a foundation. When you save 50% of the energy cost 
with ground source heat pumps then solar and wind turbines can be less.

Gerald R. McClain
Distance Learning Coordinator
International Ground Source Heat Pump Association
1201 S Innovation Way Dr.  Suite 400•  Stillwater, OK  74074
1-800-626-4747  • gerald.mcclain@okstate.edu
IGSHPA Technical Conference & Expo, October 3 & 4, 2012, Indianapolis, Indiana
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